
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Wendy Mis, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
Date:  June 20, 2022 
 
Re: Ordinance 1869 – Authorizing Metered Parking 
 

 Ordinance 1869 had first reading at the June 6, 2022 meeting and was set for second 

reading this evening. The ordinance was drafted to codify the ASTA Parking agreement, 

establish metered parking spaces, and establish rates.  

If adopted, parking fees will be charged and collected; however, no fines will be 
assessed. This allows a grace period for users to register their vehicles and learn the process 
while Staff can work through the challenges inherent in a new system. It also allows the Town, 
in conjunction with the Town Attorney, to complete the other necessary steps.  
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 

1. By motion and roll call vote, adopt Ordinance 1869 on second reading as presented. 
 


